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Secondary Notices 
                                                                     
Tuesday 30th April                                   Withdrawal deadline for end of Term 3 
 
Wednesday 1st May                                Labour Day – No school 
 
Thursday 2nd May                                   Year 7s-8 Swim Gala (Year7: 8.45-11am, Year 8: 11.30am-1.30pm) 
                                                                Year 9 Water Polo Competition (2.00-3.00pm) 
 
Friday 3rd May                                         Years 10 & 12 Water Polo Competition (8.45-10.00am) 
 
3rd May – 24th May                                  Year 13 IB Exam 
 

Global Campus 
While the in-school Global Campus activities wind down for the year, there 
are still opportunities online to participate in. Check out the ‘Breadwinner’ 
activities and head to the library to check out a copy of the book if you are 
interested in reading more! We have both the original version and a comic 
book version. 

Sports Report 
This week the U12 girls’ football team 
lost to SAS and UWCE. The U12 B 
boys’ football drew 2-2 with YBIS. 

	

Our subject in the Spotlight this week is…Mathematics 

Year 7: We've made it to the final term of our first year in Secondary! All the Year 7’s have done a fantastic job and 
coped really well with the change. We will have an end of year assessment starting the week of the 20th May to 
measure our progress and we wish all the Year 7's the best of luck. 

Year 8: The Year 8's have been progressing well and will have a chance to show this in the end of year assessment 
that is taking place during the week of the 20th May. We wish all the Year 8's the best of luck. 

Year 9: Most of our Year 9's will be experiencing their first iGCSE past paper for their end of year assessment, the 
week beginning the 20th May and we wish them the best of luck. 

Year 10: Year 10 will be having an end of year assessment the week beginning the 20th May. They should make sure 
to revise well in the coming weeks.	

Year 11: To our Year 11's, revise hard and do the best you can. We have every faith in you for the upcoming official 
examinations and are sure you will do well. 

Update from IB Coordinator: It's our Year 13 students' last week of school as they make their final preparations for the 
IB exams - we wish them all the best during this busy time! Year 12 had an informative talk from a representative of the 
University of Utrecht about studying in the Netherlands. 
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